
From: LSJ <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2013 11:02 AM
To: Jeffrey Epstein
Subject: Re: TS Gabriel

In this situation where Carlos does not feel it is safe to cross, do we keep the crew in the harbor area on a wait-and see?

Danny is there and I asked him who could come over to do indoor work since landscaping would be a washout .

This points to a need to have rain day projects

Will put this into the programming I am drafting <=> Ron Rodgers Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 5, 2013, at 6:55 AM, Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

<div>
should be better by afternoon. keep me informed

On Thu, Sep 5, 2013 at 5:03 AM, Roy Hodges <[REDACTED]> wrote: ■

Just wanted to update you. The weather forecasters seem to be a little off the mark this morning. Looking at radar and satellite, the storm looks like it is going to pass much closer than forecasted. I re-secured the boat and had a drive around. A few trees down but nothing too bad. Roads are getting in pretty rough shape. I'll let you know as things progress.

Roy

--

Roy & Stephanie Hodges

--

*****=*****

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=